BETHEL COLLEGE

NORTH NEWTON, KANSAS

DEAN OF MEN

Dr. Forest C. "llen

Director of P hysieal Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen;

I received your letter with the returned echeek. I am sorry that
I had not noticed the error on the check, but I am enclosing another

one whiech I believe you will find OK . Thankygpu very kindly. I will
be looking for the material on the Reereational Conference.

Sineer 1?3'0 .
Herbert E, Wiebe




